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Comments: The proposed changes are illogical and impracticable. Bolting in the wilderness has been handled by

local climbing organizations and dedicated individuals for decades with minimal issues. Forest service personnel

do not have the time, money, or expertise needed to oversee these projects. The outcome of this is likely to be

two fold. First, it will effectively kill climbing in these areas. Climbing is a low impact outdoor sport that brings

thousands of people into the outdoors. It brings joy, physical activity, and creates lifelong nature lovers and

protectors. Why would you want to cut people off from something that is so positive. Isn't this what protected

outdoor spaces are intended for? To aid the health, happiness and longevity of the people in our nation? To

foster love and appreciation of wild spaces? Climbing does all this and more. The second issue is less global but

more likely to have deadly consequences. Climbing hardware is not infinite. It requires ongoing assessment and

repair of worn or damaged parts. The forest service does not have enough staff and man hours for the projects

they already are responsible for,  this is common knowledge. If everytime climbing hardware needs replaced

organizations are forced to go through miles of red tape that sometimes takes years many of these replacements

will not happen. This will lead to accidents and in some cases deaths.  I am not sure why this proposal is being

put forth but I doubt that the reasons for outway the cost of someone's life. I hope that you will reconsider this bill.


